
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 27, 2020 

 

Madam Chair Maggie McIntosh 

Appropriations Committee 

House Office Building 

6 Bladen Street, Annapolis, MD 21401 

 

Re: HB737- Local Governments - Income Tax Disparity Grants - Amounts 

 

Dear Chairwoman McIntosh, 

 

Thank you for your consideration of HB737- Local Governments - Income Tax Disparity Grants – Amounts. This 

legislation will greatly impact the residents of Wicomico County by altering the grant formula to include lower income 

revenues. Together, we passed a similar bill in 2018 of which we have noticed a substantial positive outcome. I 

respectfully request that the Appropriations Committee to give this bill an favorable report.  

 

Thank you for your consideration.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

       

 

Del. Carl L. Anderton 

 


